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Meeting Minutes for City of Culver Council Meeting
Meeting Details-
Date:  01/26/2025					Time: 5:30pm
Location: City of Culver, City Hall

Meeting was called to order by: Renee Mattison 

Roll call was taken. 
Attendees: Kara Shroyer, Erin Kerby, Renee Mattison, Lou Ann Inscho, Late: Sam Davis

Absent: Jim Murphy, Ashley Trow, Patricia Velasquez.  

Read and approved meetings from last month’s meeting motion made by Renee, second by Kara, motion carried. 


Public Concerns: Ashley Trow, put on the agenda about her dogs being out, the fence has been repaired. Kara brought it to council’s attention that Abby Velasquez reached out to Ashley Trow via Facebook- advising that her dog is not vicious and she believes her dog was being antagonized by another family. Abby stated that she would not be attending a meeting to address the concern. Resident Donald Bishop has a video of the dog cornering his wife. The sheriff will be called the next time the dog is out. Renee stated that Ed Dent wanted to let everyone know that he appreciated the work that was done to the roads during the snow storm. It was discussed that the 1099’s and W2’s were sent out. A new computer for the treasurer was discussed. Lou Ann stated we had $1000 or less to spend on everything we needed. Lou Ann would like to help look for one. The amount allotted is for a tower, and three monitors. Erin began pricing things. Erin made a motion that the budget for the computer and three monitors is $800 or less, Renee second, motion carried. Lou Ann will be looking for monitors and computers and let us know if she finds one. Everyone agrees to purchase a tablet using the water department funds. 

Clerk Report: NONE- clerk was absent.  

Old Business: There are no updates are the Hartman’s ditch. There was no response from the Mendenhall’s letter still. (this has not been sent to the sheriff yet, waiting for new printer to scan documents into Sheriff!) The new maintenance position was discussed. It was agreed to pay by the job and make a job list. Grading would be 8-10 hours no more than 2 times per month, snow removal when needed. Renee is concerned on paying the difference between payroll and 1099 contracted work. Discussed the difference. It was also agreed upon that the city will no longer be working on citizen’s water lines due to liability reasons. Joey Shroyer will be available to be contracted for that. 


New Business: It was agreed that Jim Murphy gets his keys back to City Hall, the garage door- south and north, and equipment keys.  


Work To Do: The speed limit sign is still not put up, it has been decided that we will wait until the ground is dryer. Lou Ann is going to call c&s to get the tractor tire repaired tractor tire. And also check to see if the gas tank can be used. 

Work Done: NONE


Water Report & Water Bills: A call was placed to empty the sludge tanks. Also going to order 2, 50-gallon barrels in February of chlorine, it should last until April/May. Acct 766 will be shut off if payment is not made in February. 

Reading of the Bills: NONE- second meeting of the month. 

Motion to adjourn the meeting was done by Renee, Erin second, motion carried. 
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